
New York City Housing Authority Draft Significant  
Amendment to the Fiscal Year (FY) 2020 Agency 
Annual Plan and the Draft Agency Plan for FY 2021

The public is invited to comment on the Draft 
Significant Amendment to the FY 2020 Agency 

Annual Plan and the FY 2021 Draft Agency Plan at 
a public hearing on Tuesday, December 8, 2020, 

from 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
To attend the hearing, please register at  

on.nyc.gov/dec8-public-hearing.

In support of the City’s efforts to  
contain the spread of COVID-19,  

the New York City Housing Authority  
will hold this public meeting remotely.

Anyone wishing to speak on the items related to Draft Significant               
Amendment to the FY 2020 Agency Annual Plan and the FY 2021  
Draft Agency Plan should submit a request to speak via email to  
annualplancomments@nycha.nyc.gov. 

To give others an opportunity to speak, all speakers are asked to  
limit their remarks to three minutes. 


